From: Baronica Roberson [mailto:broberson@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Thursday, February 05, 2015 4:38 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: FW: Gifts received from CPLF

Steve, please note that CPL is reporting the total 20104 non-cash contributions from the Chicago Public Library Foundation as $4,778,580. 

Please let us know if you have any questions. Once again, thanks for all your help and guidance.  We greatly appreciate it! 


Baronica Y. Roberson—Deputy Commissioner

Chicago Public Library

